
 
Memorandum 
To:   Mayor and City Council Members 

From:  Kay Okey, Parks and Recreation Director  

CC:  George Linngren, Public Works Director 

Date:  July 11, 2024 

Subject: 2024 CDBG Terrace Park Playground Project  

Bid Results and Contract Award 

As part of the CDBG grant, bids for the 2024 sidewalk addition portion of the Terrace 
Park Playground Project were opened on June 28, 2024. Only two bids received met 
the requirements. Enclosed is a copy of the Bid Tabulation for your information and 
records. 

The bid results are as follows: 

 Bituminous Roadways, Inc.: $55,620.00 
 Allied Blacktop Co.: $62,071.15 

The project scope includes adding an ADA ramp from the upper parking lot, as well as a 
cement pathway to the tennis court, picnic shelter, and playground. 

The lowest bidder for the project is Bituminous Roadways, Inc., with a total base bid 
amount of $55,620.00. Their bid has been reviewed and found to be in order. 

Funding Sources: 

 Grant Amount: $34,375.00 
 Revolving Construction: $21,245.00 

If the City Council wishes to award the project to the lowest bidder, Bituminous 
Roadways, Inc., the contract should be awarded for the total base bid amount of 
$55,620.00. 

 
 


